
Annual Governance Statement 2024-25 

Reason for Answer ‘No’ to Assertion 1. 

The meeting to approve the Annual AGAR returns had to be postponed as 
the Clerk was hospitalised for a double cataract operation and the earliest 
date available for the meeting was 1st July 2025.   

Papers had been prepared but the meeting could not be held until that date 
and then the minutes prepared. 


